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WALTER HENSON APPOINTED VISITING CANADIAN
PROFESSOR TO YALE UNIVERSITY

The Department of External Affairs is pleased to
announce the appointment of Dr. Walter Henson to the Yale
School of Forestry and Environment Studies for the 1977-78
academic year. Dr. Henson is the second Canadian academic
invited by Yale to participate in a five year visiting
professor programme funded by the Canadian government in
commemoration of the American Bicentennial.

A graduate of Queen's University where he received
his B.A. in 1947, Dr. Henson received his M.S. in 1948 and
Ph.D. in 1950 in entomology from Yale. He served with the
Canadian Department of Agriculture and came to the Yale
School of Forestry as an assistant professor in 1955. He
returned to Canada in 1968 as Chief of Research for
Ontario's Department of Lands and Forests, now the Ministry
of Natural Resources.

While at Yale he will teach a course in forestry
problems and control strategies and a seminar on issues in
Canadian science. He will also host a series of lectures
given by Canadians on ways of integrating long-term
approaches in different disciplines to natural resource
problems.
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